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Hello,

My name is Jacquelyn but out of legal context, they call me Jackie. I am a hobbyist that

specializes in digital art and acrylic painting. I am writing to express my interest to be one of the

selected artists to paint a bench at Ocotillo Park in Cathedral City.

I have quite literally been living next to Ocotillo Park for a couple of years now; raised in

Cathedral City since I was born. Besides Agua Caliente Park that used to exist, Ocotillo Park also

holds a special place in my heart. Ocotillo Park has been a great mental escape from the remote

corporate job that I currently have as well as creating memories with my family and friends.

Ocotillo Park has a great atmosphere with a great mix of cultures and hobbies. Bench 22 is the

bench I always enjoy sitting on. Sunsets and evenings are the best time to contemplate life decisions

as well as help me to be present in the moment.

Currently, my side job as a printing associate and my time at the Art Institute, lets me

utilize my knowledge of art and design to assist local artists replicate their creations. Thus, this

usually puts me in a “behind the scenes” position of the artwork, as it is being shown to a broader

audience. I’m usually commissioned from family and friends, so I would like to give this a chance to

put myself out there to my community with a bold color.

I sincerely appreciate your time,

Jacquelyn Isais
















